Kevin McGuire

From: John Barrett

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 11:48 AM
To: John Barrett

Subject: Capital Projects Fund Program

Village of Hayes Center
P.O. Box 403 405 Troth Street
Hayes Center, NE 69032
308-286-3411
hcvclerk@gpcom.net

To Whom It May Concern;

The Village of Hayes Center supports the Great Plains Communications Capital Projects Fund application and a resolution
supporting such application will be voted on at our next meeting and the resolution will be forwarded to the Public

Service Commission.

Jan Singleton, Clerk
Village of Hayes Center

John Barrett
Vice President of Government Affairs
+1 (402) 456-6494



